

Item	15
Meeting 2006 Marcl	h 27

COUNCIL REPORT

TO:

CITY MANAGER

DATE:

2006 March 22

FROM:

DIRECTOR, HUMAN RESOURCES

SUBJECT:

RETIREMENTS 2006 JANUARY - MARCH

PURPOSE:

To inform Council of the following retirements from January - March 2006

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send to the following retirees a letter of appreciation for their many years of loyal and dedicated service to the City.

REPORT

During the past quarter (January to March) we have had nine retirements and the following summarizes employment and retirement information for each employee. We have also included the details in those instances where a formal presentation has taken place, either at a special retirement function or in the Mayor's office. If a formal presentation is not noted, then the gift and card from the City have been forwarded to the employee's home.

JANUARY RETIREMENTS

Mr. Kari Lasanen

Kari Lasanen retired from employment with the City on 2006 January 31 after 37 years of service. He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1968 September 25 in the Engineering Department and since 1989 March 06 has held the position of Engineering Inspector.

Ms. Florence deNevers

Florence deNevers retired from employment with the City on 2006 January 31 after 35 years of service. She commenced employment with Burnaby on 1970 August 24 in the Finance Department and since 1974 April 15 has held the position of Contracts Clerk.

To: City Manager

From: Director, Human Resources

Re: RETIREMENTS

2005 March 22 Page 2

Ms. Lois Saker

Lois Saker retired from employment with the City on 2006 January 31 after 28 years of service. She commenced employment with Burnaby on 1978 September 25 in the R.C.M.P. detachment and since 1995 November 07 has held the position of Clerk 3.

Mr. Ronald Tartaglia

Ronald Tartaglia retired from employment with the City on 2006 January 31 after 28 years of service. He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1978 March 13 in the Engineering Department and since 2001 October 15 has held the position of Underground Services Lead Hand.

Mr. J. Ernest Arsenault

Ernie Arsenault retired from employment with the City on 2006 January 31 after 25 years of service. He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1980 October 24 in the Engineering Department and since 1992 June 29 has held the position of Foreman 1 - Waterworks.

Mr. Tarcisio Mattiello

Tarcisio Mattiello retired from employment with the City on 2006 January 31 after 21 years of service. He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1985 June 24 in the Engineering Department and since 2005 October 10 has held the position of Asphalt Raker.

MARCH RETIREMENTS

Ms. Marie Baldonero

Marie Baldonero will be retiring from employment with the City on 2006 March 31 after 28 years of service. She commenced employment with Burnaby on 1978 July 01 in the Finance Department and since 1999 February 22 has held the position of Manager - Revenue & Taxation Services.

Mr. S. Vern McCaig

Vern McCaig will be retiring from employment with the City on 2006 March 31 after 22 years of service. He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1984 January 15 in the Engineering Department and since 1994 August 22 has held the position of Foreman 1 - Sewers.

To: City Manager

From: Director, Human Resources

Re: RETIREMENTS

Ms. Julia Renner

Julia Renner retired from employment with the City on 2006 March 16 after 13 years of service. She commenced employment with Burnaby on 1990 November 05 in Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services and since then has held the position of Coordinator - Recreation Programmes.

Ms. Rose Boroevich

Rose Boroevich will be retiring from employment with the City on 2006 March 31 after 13 years of service. She commenced employment with Burnaby on 1992 July 03 in Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services and since then has held the position of Attendant - Children.

Kim Munro, CHRP

DIRECTOR, HUMAN RESOURCES

KM:la

